
ATTACHMENT 

For Item 

#03
Wednesday,

September 1, 2021 

PUBLIC COMMUNICATION RECEIVED BY THE 

CLERK OF THE BOARD



-----Original Message-----
From: Mills, Benjamin <Benjamin.Mills@sdcounty.ca.gov>
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 3:39 PM
To: FGG-DL, COB BCCs <bcc@sdcounty.ca.gov>
Subject: FW: [External] Support for Supervisor Desmond's CSG Formation

-----Original Message-----
From: Hans Petermann <offtomexico@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 3:38 PM
To: Mills, Benjamin <Benjamin.Mills@sdcounty.ca.gov>
Subject: [External] Support for Supervisor Desmond's CSG Formation

Supervisor Desmond
c/o Benjamin Mills

Dear Supervisor Desmond,

The communities of the North Mountain Subregion would like to thank you for proceeding with the formation of a 
Community Sponsor Group covering our area, you have our full support. We feel it is important that the residents 
have input as to the County’s future plans for where we live.

I do recommend that the Sponsor Group includes a representative(s) from each of the small communities included in 
the North Mountain Subregion. Our communities are spread over a large area, and each has its own unique interests 
and issues.

Thanks again for creating the Community Sponsor Group, I look forward to meeting you someday.

Sincerely,
Hans Petermann
Chairman Los Tules Planning Group




